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This Update is to advise that construction 
works are about to commence on Fairymead 
Service Road East this month.   
 
The works are part of the Fairymead Road 
Flood Evacuation Route project and will involve 
the reconstruction of the shallow drain along 
the Service Road.  The driveways that traverse 
the drain will be upgraded with either a 
concrete or bitumen seal.  Vehicle access to 
and within the service road will be maintained 
under traffic guidance.  Vehicle access to 
properties are likely to be disrupted while 
construction works are in progress.  Council 
staff will discuss any property restrictions with 
affected property owners.  
 
Construction works will be generally carried out 
between the hours of 7.00 am and 5.00 pm.  
During the construction phase, there will be 
some noise and dust generated as part of the 
road construction process and Council will put 
control measures in place to minimise the 
impacts on local residents. 
 
Bundaberg Regional Council is aware of the 
inconvenience construction work causes and 
thanks businesses, residents and road users in 
advance for their patience and co-operation. 

 
Should your waste collection day fall while 
construction work is being undertaken on the 
road outside your property, would you please 
take your wheelie bin to the other side of the 
road.  
 
Should you have any concerns about the 
proposed work, please contact Council’s 
Manager Operations Roads & Drainage, 
Mr Chris Robinson on 1300 883 699.   
 
During construction, please direct any 
enquiries to the Site Supervisor as detailed 
below or email the Roads and Drainage Team 
at roadsdrainage@bundaberg.qld.gov.au. 
 

 

Contact Information 

Site  
  Supervisor: Russell Hood 

Phone: 0404 857 328 

Email:  roadsdrainage@bundaberg.qld.gov.au 

Councillor  
  Contact:  Cr Alan Bush – 0488 539 235 

Portfolio  
Councillor:  Cr Tony Ricciardi  - 0488 539 223 
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